
 

   
 

  
 West Suffolk Wheelers 
 c/o Justin Wallace 
 15 Howes Avenue 
 Thurston 
 Suffolk 
 IP31 3PY 
 
Our ref: TRE-14644 
 
Friday, 25 February 2022 
 
Dear all members of West Suffolk Wheelers 
 
On behalf of everyone at East Anglian Air Ambulance (EAAA) it is my pleasure to thank for your recent 
and very generous donation of £346.00. Your support is really appreciated by all of us, during what has 
been such a challenging year for everyone. Please accept this letter as your receipt. 
 
Your support will help us to be there for our patients in their darkest hour and give them the very best 
chance of survival. Please accept this letter as your receipt. 
 
2021 has been an incredibly eventful year for EAAA where – with the support of people like you – we 
have been able to push our service forward and make sure that we are continually providing the very best 
care, whenever we are needed, 24/7 365 days a year. In June we were very proud to start flying 24/7 for 
the first time and will continue to provide a 24/7 service, by air and by road, over the festive period.  
 
In comparison to last year, we have seen a 10% increase in the number of missions our crews have been 
tasked to. This reinforces the need for our vital critical care service, which receives no regular government 
funding and relies on generous donations from the local community. Thanks to your support, our crews 
are there to respond whenever the red phone rings and are tasked to over 2,600 life-threatening 
emergencies a year.  
 
Thank you again for your kind support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
Ben Walker 
Supporter Engagement Team  


